
THE EAGLE'S NEST

                                  F E B R U A R Y  2 0 2 2  

A  M E S S A G E  F R O M  T H E
M A N A G E R

January surprised us with a few nice golfing days and it was great
seeing several of you come out. February is upon us now and we
are one month closer to spring! Over the winter we have added a
tremendous asset to our staff and our course! We certainly are
blessed to have Will Carroll as our new Grounds Superintendent.
Be sure to check out his bio and Monthly grounds maintenance
blurb in the newsletters from here on out. Remember league
night and fun night starts in a couple months so find a partner
and join us for some great nights of fun! Also it's never too late to
start thinking about that summer company outing. Book your
outings today! See the flyer in this newsletter for more details. 

E A G L E  C R E E K  
G O L F  C O U R S E
N E W S L E T T E R

T A B L E  O F
C O N T E N T S

2022  Season Passes/Group
Outing Information• P. 2

  2022 Tournament Schedule/
Leagues P.3

Meet Will/New
Merchandise P. 4

J O S H  W E E K S



Season passes are on sale now!   
If you cant make it in, give us a call and we can

take a credit card over the phone.  

Winter Rates:
 $20 for 18 holes with a cart
 $10 for 9 holes with a cart



Winter Hours:  9am-4pm. 

   
Course Closures:

 The course will be closed
if there is snow covering
the greens or the high

temperature for the day
does not exceed 25

degrees. 



Please call ahead if you
plan on playing.      

Book your 2022 outing with
us today!  Call Josh at

 217-756-5550
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A new addition to the 
course this year is 

Thursday night league
We will be hosting a 

17 week 2-Man
Handicapped league. 
 Register by April 14th.

Thursday League begins 
April 21st.



Our 2-Man Fun 

Scramble is still on 
for every Tuesday 

beginning April 19th. 



Contact the clubhouse
to get signed up.






2022 Tournaments



We hope you will join us for 
our events at the course 

this year.
More information to come.
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Will grew up on a family grain farm in Bradford, IL, a small
town north of Peoria. After graduating from Millikin University

in Decatur, he spent ten years in hospitality sales, training,
and recruiting.

He joined Rodems Golf Management in 2018 and has been
the assistant superintendent at the University of Illinois

Orange and Blue courses in Savoy for the past three years.
Will lives in Villa grove with his wife Sara and their three

children. He is active in Boy Scouts, Freemasonry, and is a
member of the Illini Shrine Club.  

Be on the lookout for monthly grounds updates from Will.
He is very excited to be part of such a beautiful golf course

and looks forward to meeting the members .



Don't forget your Valentine
this year!  

Eagle Creek Gift Cards are
available!

Meet Our NEw
Superintendent

Will Carroll

We have a new assortment of
hoodies in stock!  

Stop by and check them out!
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